
From: pokidw@myfairpoint.net <pokidw@myfairpoint.net>  
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 8:18 AM 
To: PUC: Executive.Director <ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov>;  
Subject: Docket 21-090 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
     
  
  

Good morning.  I apologize for my late request.  As a rate customer of Abenaki Water Company 

residing in Belmont, the above referenced docket will directly affect me and my 

constituents.  Therefore, I request to intervene in this matter. 

Thank you, 

  

George Woodruff 

pokidw@myfairpoint.net 
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